
Tastings  

The tasting area will not be used on daily bases. It will be used when new items arrive and customers 

would like to have a taste of the new product. Tasting events will only be held as walk-ins and only if 

customer would like to try an item. We will NOT hold gatherings or events where people sit and hangout 

at liquors stores as it is not permitted by CT liquor control. Here are rules that will be followed, set by CT 

liquor control.    

Tastings by the general public may be conducted on the premises by the package store permittee, 

backer or employee or agent of same and shall not exceed the following amounts per patron: one half 

ounce per cordial or spirit, one ounce per wine, and two ounces per beer. No tastings shall be allowed in 

a package store before 12 noon or after 8 p.m. or on days or at times when the sale of alcoholic liquor is 

prohibited at package stores. No tastings shall be offered from more than four open uncorked bottles or 

cans at any one time. No tastings shall be offered to or allowed to be consumed by any minor or 

intoxicated person. 


